## Hazelton, Laura

**Subject:** FW: Light Mitigation Plan Derby Lodge, WC1X

From: Ruth B <

Sent: 16 March 2021 11:29

To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Light Mitigation Plan Derby Lodge, WC1X

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Hi Laura,

Thanks for the reply. I have shortened my remarks so that they might be better understood online and also to keep out personal identifiers regarding our family:

According to Sam Wood in the CLG meeting (March, 2020), the new plan will include automated 100% blackout blinds, which we think sound better than the original 90% reduction blinds (which are a bit subjective). Even someone photocopying in the evening or cleaning will have an impact on our quality of life as the building faces our windows. It is also a concern that we will not be able to have a say in who is working in these offices, with visual access into our home.

We would appreciate the office tenants and the building owners continuing to liaise with residents about the lights in case there are unforeseen issues. We would like this to be a formal process in continued CLG meetings.

Have a lovely Spring.

Sincerely, Ruth